
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Jerry Bohnsack, City Administrator 
 
RE: Roofing Material 
 
DATE:  February 3, 2025 

 
 
The Current scope of work anticipated that the New Addition shingles would be 
matched with the shingles on the existing building. The existing shingles are 
approximately ten years old.  
 
Replacement of the shingles on the existing structure was not considered.  
 
The new shingles have arrived and do not match the existing. (photo attached) 
 
Options: 

 Approve change order to tear off and replace shingles on existing structure 

$36,840.00 

 Utilize existing contract. 

 
 
 
 



 



 


